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Notice board: 
 

End of Topic Celebration: 

We would like to invite you to join us on Thursday 15th February at 2:30. The children will perform a 

poem and a song they have learnt about London.  They will also be taking part in some creative activities. 

 

Show and Tell: Please note that Show and Tell is only on a Tuesday afternoon. Please can we remind 

you that this should be something related to our topic or an achievement. Next week will be the 

Gruffalo group.  

 

P.E Kits: Please ensure all P.E kits are in school and returned if your child is taking part in an after 

school club. 

 

Water Bottles: Please ensure your child brings a named water bottle in with them every day. 

 

Useful websites:  

www.topmarks.co.uk 

www.purplemash.co.uk  

www.numbots.co.uk  

 

 
 

MATHS 

Next week in maths, the children will be 

looking at doubles. They will have the 

opportunity to explore doubles using a range 

a mathematical resources and will explore 

the language associated with doubles and 

doubling. 

English/Topic 
The children will continue with their RWI sessions. 

 
 

In topic, the children will continue learning about the Great 

Fire of London where they will order the events that took 

place and learn about Samuel Pepys.  

 

Home Learning 
Talk Task: This week please can you help your child to come up with different words to describe how they might have felt if they had been an 

eye witness at the Great Fire of London’. E.g. terrified because all I could see was smoke.  

Topic Word: Inferno 

https://www.fireoflondon.org.uk/game/  

Maths Task: Please can you help your child to place the number 14 on the number line? Can they tell you about the 

benchmark’s 0, 5, 10, 15 and 20 
 

 
Reading Task:  Please ensure you read with your child every night and record this in their reading record. 

Here are the links for special friends ‘oy’ and ‘oi’ 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/k9f9ZO8s/XggvEQhx 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/zuNXZlkE/B3z0x7Vn 

 

 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=early+years+education&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=vHARJh4Asu4AuM&tbnid=BlNMUjRXMJ1PyM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fblogs.glowscotland.org.uk%2Fglowblogs%2Feslb%2F2011%2F11%2F02%2Fdid-you-know%2F&ei=2BpMUuuiMcOS7QbQ-IDYDA&psig=AFQjCNERLh-nFoATR55ElRGoV5KILw2pQQ&ust=1380805704529570
mailto:cbrennan@fandb.herts.sch.uk
mailto:ksmith@fandb.herts.sch.uk
mailto:togle@fandb.herts.sch.uk
http://www.topmarks.co.uk/
http://www.purplemash.co.uk/
http://www.numbots.co.uk/
https://www.fireoflondon.org.uk/game/
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/k9f9ZO8s/XggvEQhx
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/zuNXZlkE/B3z0x7Vn

